
 

 

REVISED NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING   

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS 

    

  

In accordance with Executive Order No. 202.1 from Governor Andrew Cuomo, the Tully Central 

School District Board of Education will encourage social distancing by members of the board of 

education, at the March 23, 2020 meeting which will be held at Tully Junior/Senior High School, 

5848 Route 80, Tully, NY 13159. Members of the public may participate by Live Stream only  at 

the following link: 

  

https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/bb190c24-6346-49ae-8a11-f9f89419307c   

 

 

Members of the public with questions should contact Robert Hughes, Superintendent of Schools 

at 315-696-6204 or email: rhughes@tullyschools.org A video recording of the meeting along 

with a transcript of the meeting will be made available at a future date.   

 

  

Dated: March 20, 2020 
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